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2nd August  2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

TRIP TO THORPE PARK - RESCHEDULED DATE 

Friday 16th September 2022 
Staines Road, Chertsey, KT16 8PN 

 
 

We are delighted to inform you that we have managed to reschedule the Year 9 & Year 10 trip to Thorpe 
Park which was postponed due to the extreme weather warning in July. Fortunately, both the coach 
company and the theme park have kindly agreed to honour the trip and we now have a new date planned 
for Friday 16th September 2022.    
 

All other aspects of the trip remain the same. Please see some key details below, which were sent 
previously.  
  
We expect to take a group of up to 250 students who will be supervised by up to 15 members of staff and 
we will travel to Thorpe Park in coaches. We will leave promptly at 8:00am and ask that you ensure your 
child is ready to meet at the main Rooks Heath School gate by 7:30am. We expect to return to Rooks 
Heath School at approximately 4:45pm where students will be dismissed and allowed to make their own 
way home. In the unlikely event of any unforeseen circumstances arising which prevents the activity 
taking place, the group will return to Rooks Heath School. 
  
Students can wear their own clothes which should be appropriate, also, please ensure your child brings 
sunscreen and a hat in case of hot weather or a jacket in case of rain.  Students are advised to bring a 
packed lunch and drink for the day or alternatively, they can purchase lunch at one of the outlets at the 
park.  If students decide to purchase lunch at the venue, please ensure they have enough money with 
them to do so.  Students may also bring a small amount of spending money to be able to purchase drinks 
and snacks at the venue.  Students will not need their school bags and if required, pens, pencils and 
worksheets will be provided.  
 

If your child has a regular need for medication such as asthma or diabetes, please ensure they remember 
to bring it with them.  
 
This will be a lovely start for students in the new term and we hope to have a very enjoyable day.   
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

      
Mr S Sharp     Mr P Parkinson 
Head of Year 9     Head of Year 10 
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